
 
BRAINSTORM PRODUCTION- BEING BRAVE INCURSION    
              
Dear Parents / Carers     
                                                                                   
WHERE: BIRCHGROVE SCHOOL HALL 

WHEN: Thursday 10th March, 2016                                     

 Kindergarten to Year 2  -  11:55am – 12:55pm  

 2pm to 3 pm  -  Year 3 to Year 6      

 
Being Brave is a live theatre production which will help students 
accept change, deal with their emotions and bounce back when 
things go wrong. The production is inspirational and empowering,   
providing kids with strategies such as good communication and 
positive self-talk, to help make them more resilient and able to 
navigate life’s storms.  
 
 Jodie Weber                                                          Tracy Gray  
Assistant Principal                                                 Principal 
 

 
I …………………………………………….give permission for my son/ 
daughter ………………………………………..in class ……………….to 
attend the Being Brave Performance on Thursday 10th March 2016 in our 
school hall. I have enclosed the cost of $5.00 
 
 
Parent /Carer _________________________________ 


